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NEWS RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

FSC appoints special auditor 

Kingston, Jamaica – The Financial Services Commission (FSC) has appointed a Special Auditor 
for Stocks and Securities Limited. 

This appointment comes on the heels of the enactment of an enhanced Supervisory regime for 
SSL announced last week. 

The Special Auditor will assist the FSC in its enhanced supervision of the entity and the continuing 
investigations into its operations. 

As stated in its prior news release (January 12, 2023) SSL is allowed to continue its business 
operations but must seek the approval of the regulator for transactions involving the intake and 
payout of funds to clients. 
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